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Attn: Forest Plan Revision Team Colville National Forest

765 South Main

Colville, WA 99114

 

July 2, 2016

 

To Whom It May Concern:

 

I am in support of Alternative (P) with some changes.

 

ARCS guidelines, not modified ARCS, using a 4 inch stubble height.

 

A lot of our grasses are healthy and filter run off at 4 inches. What has worked at 4 inches and improved pastures

and water quality, doesn't need to be changed.

 

You have trained personnel to work with ranchers to manage allotments one by one. Timber harvest and grazing

is important to our local economy.

I don't need more wilderness.  I think our present Kettle Crest special interest areas are O.K.

 

I am a young rancher working on our family ranch and hope to be able to keep our family traditions in ranching

going by using public grazing.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

Catelyn Dawson

 


